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28th April 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

SEN Parent Workshop 
 

We are writing to invite you to a parent workshop on Tuesday 16th May. 
 
The workshop will take place in the school hall between 2.30 and 3.15pm. 
 
There will be information provided on aspects of SEN and the workshop will be based around an 
education centred approach to supporting children with additional needs. 
 
We really looking forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 16th May, please could you complete and 
return the reply slip below, thank you for your help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs V Watts   Mrs H Hough 
SENCO    SENCO 
 

 
 

 

SEN – Parent Workshop 16/5/17 (Please return to the school office) 
 

Parent/Carers Name…………………………………………… 
 
Parent/Carer of:-………………………………………………….   Class…………… 
 
Yes, I am able to attend the Parent Workshop on 16/5/17  □ 
 
Sorry, I am unable to attend the Parent Workshop on 16/5/17  □ 
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